
May 5, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Bob Minor 

11555 Otchipwe Avenue North 

Stillwater, MN 55082 

 

Dear Mr. Minor: 

 

Debbie Lancette of Judge Tunheim’s office informed me that you are interested in receiving the 

Assassination Records Review Board’s FY 1996 report.  Per your request, I have enclosed three 

copies. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosures 


